
Submitter: Dorocida Martushev 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

Yet another burdensome tax in this state is poised to further strain the residents' 

finances! Many areas are already grappling with exorbitant local property taxes, and 

now a proposed state tax looms on the horizon? With a record-breaking kicker, a new 

cat tax, and numerous other taxes such as statewide transit and paid family leave, 

why is there a need for yet another tax like this? Despite a budget surplus, the state 

continues to extract more and more from its residents. It's time to give a voice and 

choice to the people who will bear the brunt of this tax increase. Let's put it on the 

ballot. No taxation should be imposed by a committee; it should be determined solely 

by the choice of the people it impacts. 


